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I want to convey a very special THANKS to Toni Bauernhuber for the excellent job she has done 
with the newsletter over the last long stretch.  Can it really be that she has done this since 2012?  

Thanks to our outgoing Newsletter Editor
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JOHN & TONI BAUERNHUBER

TOM & LAUREL DRYSDALE

JULES & JULEE WEAVER

ROBERT & LAUREN THOMPSON

LEONARD & SHAUNA MILLGATE

recently expired expiring 12/31/2015

10/31/15

DAVE & BRENDA ENCHEFF

MICHAEL J. FOX

JOE & JOANN LEVERICH

LYNN & ALEXA MALAND

G. STEVEN & LISA SULLIVAN

JAMES & HILLARY VREDEVELD

To Be Removed from roster :   WES STARKENBURG

new members
JAMES & SARAH KERR 2016

happy birthday

METEOR GRAY

11/30/15

8/31/15

To prevent interruption of your club benefits, such as receiving your Newsletter, dues for the year are 
to be paid by the 1st of the month enrolled. Club benefits will stop 3 months after a membership ex-
pires at which time their name will be removed from the roster and they will need to re-apply for mem-
bership.

If you wish to renew your membership, and we hope you will, please give or send a check to Club 
Treasurer, Margie Newson, for the appropriate amount. It is $25 if you have the newsletter emailed to 
you or $45 if you would like a hard copy sent by standard mail. We will also have a new method on 
our website, utahmiataclub.org, to pay your dues with PayPal online. This method is $27 (the extra 
covers PayPal fees). If mailing a check, please send it to: 233 West 1550 North, Bountiful, Utah 
84010 (Phone 801-295-4563) and make it out to Utah Miata Club. Margie can also be contacted at 
the following email address: sec.treasumc@icloud.com

membership dues reminder
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Upcoming Winter Events / Activities
by Mike Bailey

The creators behind the Midway Ice Castles plan to 
construct a new attraction to celebrate Christmas — a 
mile-long electric light show. Created by local company, 
Animated Color, the "Christmas in Color" outdoor dis-
play will open Nov. 27 in Kearns, allowing visitors to 
enjoy a holiday-themed drive through of lights. The 
mile-long display will include 35-foot Christmas trees 
and 1 million LED lights set to music. and 1 million LED lights set to music. Visitors can listen 
to the music on their car radio by tuning into a certain 
frequency while driving for 20 minutes through the dis-
play.   How much fun would it be to drive our Miatas 
through this! (weather permitting).    Zoom -Zoom

elections/Planning MeetingJanuary 23, 2016

Christmas Partydec. 5th
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Christmas holiday Party 2015
by Mike bailey
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Utah Miata Club Directors want to hear from you!
Submitted by Steve Beckstead

From the time I’ve taken the helm of Utah Miata Club as President, there is something I’ve From the time I’ve taken the helm of Utah Miata Club as President, there is something I’ve 
wanted to do. I’ve wondered what all the members might be thinking about the way things are 
done and what things are done together.  So I have developed a survey to give to each 

member to fill out and return with their thoughts.  Also, since Miatas hold 2 people, I would like 
the passengers (usually spouse or significant other) to also express their opinions (No working 
together).  I discussed this at our last Director’s meeting and most thought it a good idea.

It is a one page (two-sided) multiple choice type survey to make it easy to tabulate, with a comIt is a one page (two-sided) multiple choice type survey to make it easy to tabulate, with a com-
ments section at the end.  Please take the time to complete it and also to be very honest.  We 
want to do what you want to do. Maybe we don’t need to change a thing, but we might get 

some great ideas.
I will be distributing them at the Christmas party with an addressed return envelope to me. 
Please no personal blasts and give us any ideas you have.  We need it done and returned as 
soon as possible. For any not attending the Christmas party, I’ll be sending a mass email with 
the survey as an attachment to everyone which they can print and supply their own envelope to 

have their voice heard.
I will tabulate the results and summarizing in an appropriate way, sharing with any interested.  

Thank you!!

IMPOIMPORTANT: THIS SURVEY IS COMPLETELY ANONYMOUS!

Submitted by Steve Beckstead for Lou Vredeveld

Hey everyone come join us for Christmas music 
on Friday, December 11th at the Sandy City Hall 
where we have been several times before.

 Lou has found a piano duo performing holiday  Lou has found a piano duo performing holiday 
music at 7:30 pm.  The easy thing about these 
concerts is they are general seating so each may 
get their own tickets at different times and we can 
all sit together when meeting there.  And the best 

thing is tickets are only $10.  

Just Google “SandyJust Google “Sandy Arts Guild” and online pur-
chase for Josh and Lindsey Wright is easy.  
C’mon, let’s Deck the Halls together.
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Register NOW for Miatas in Deer Valley as 
this is the last month for the Discounted Registration Fee. 

We have close to 100 people signed up and registered.  The Registration form is on our club website 
which you can download the pdf, print and fill out and mail with your registration fee to our club secre-
tary and treasurer, Jim and Margie Newson.  The address is on the form.  Or you can send in your 

event fee by payment on-line.  Go to www.utahmiataclub.org for all the details.

     "Over 1440 hits on Miata.Net Forum on our event"

 * SCENIC DRIVES  *  GOODIE BAGS  *  EVENT PIN  *  GROUP PHOTO SHOOT  *  WELCOME 
SOCIAL  * SHOW & SHINE CAR SHOW  *   BANQUET & PROGRAM  *  MIATA PRIZE 

GIVE-A-WAYS  *  FABULOUS FOOD  *  SHOPPING AT HISTORIC PARK CITY  *  EXTRAORDI-
NARY  ACCOMMODATIONS  *

      Don't miss out on the Great Miata Mountain Getaway next year at Deer Valley!   
                      Register NOW and Book your Room NOW for best selection.

The Registration is $125.00 per person.  Register before December 31, 2015 as the 
Registration Fee goes up $20.00 per person to $145.00 per person on January 1, 

2016. 
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Florida/Indiana/California & Back
by Gary & Kathy Collings

We have traveled 12 States and have logged 
5,000+ miles (and listened to 5 audio books) in 
the month of October traveling to Surf-N-Safari 
event in San Diego.  We really enjoyed meeting 
up with everyone in Carlsbad and had fun with 
our Utah friends and other Miata people.  It was 
a long trip from Indiana to California. (Al and 
Cyndee came from Florida to Illinois and Indiana Cyndee came from Florida to Illinois and Indiana 
to meet us, so even farther for them). After 
S-N-S we headed back home (to Indiana) by 
way of Florida with club friends, Al Brown and 
Cyndee Boyvee who live in Seminole, Florida. 
We spent a couple of nights at San Antonio and 
detoured to Waco (home of the HGTV Fixer Upper Show). The drive across I-10 through Texas to 
Florida was torturous … any future trips to San Diego will be on a jet plane!  Arriving in Florida, we 
stayed here a couple nights and left our Miata there as Al has a lift <like Mike> to store it on. We 
plan to winter in Florida. Back home in Indiana we are down-sizing and moving from our home over 
Thanksgiving weekend to a condo by Indianapolis. 

  We are leaving Indiana and headed to Florida for the Winter 
(January - March 2016).  We are staying at The Villages, popula-
tion 100,000 in Florida and will have access to our Miata and 
SUV. Norm Arbuckle, who you (Mike) met at Bristol Motorway on 
the Tennessee trip (ZTMOET) last June, is active in the Villages 
Miata Club, which has 100+ members. Norm and Suzi sold their 
white "Woody" Miata and purchased a new 2015 PRHT which 
he hopes to run on the Speedway next Mahe hopes to run on the Speedway next May. We will join them in 
different club events for the winter in Florida.  The good news is 

one can have the top down daily in Florida but very few hills/curves to drive at 50 feet sea level or 
less.  We will look forward to seeing our Utah friends next June at Miatas at Deer Valley as the four 
of us will be coming up to Utah.  Until then, have fun and be safe and see you all next summer. 
 - Gary & Kathy
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miata of the month
by mike bailey
Miata of the month is a 2001 Special Edition Evolution 
Orange Miata.  This color only came out in two consec-
utive years and was considered an unusual color for a 
Miata, kind of a gold-ish pumpkin color.  We have seen 
a few of them at Miatas in Moab and Bryce, namely 
Heather Dyer a gal from the Midwest had one.  TI have 
also seen them at several other regional Miata events. 
This particular Miata is completely customized with gull This particular Miata is completely customized with gull 
wing doors and tons of chrome and engine accessories.  

It has mirrors on the inside 
of the hood to reflect all the 
engine goodies. 

vanity plate
by mike bailey

Personalized Vanity Plate this month is RLILRV.  This is owned by Steve 
and Kathy Nielsen who live in Tooele, Utah. This is their version of their 

"Little RV" as Steve says.  I think he mentioned that Kathy came up with the 
plate name.  They own a 1996 Classic Red Miata and Steve did a lot of 
work to it in the Summer of 2014, as seen in these photos. They will have 
been club members for 4 years in March 2016.   This Miata has over 

200,000 miles on it.   
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Viking River Cruise December Update
by Mike Bailey
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25th Anniversary for UMC
by Mike Bailey

Anniversary pins
by Mike Bailey

The Member Anniversary Pin has been put into pro-
duction and will be available sometime in January 
2016 to pass out to members.  Hopefully for the 
Election & Planning Meeting.  Pins will be created 
for 3, 5, 10, 15, 20 and 25th anniversary of when a 
member joined the club.  The pin will be presented 
to the member during the respective luncheon meet-
ing during their respective anniversary month date 
that we have on record.  We will use Bronze or 
Copper, Silver, and Gold metal for different years to 
distinguish the pins from each other.  We feel this 
will be a great way to honor each member for their 
service in the club.

2016 will be the 25th Anniversary date for the Utah Miata Club.  
Can you believe that the club has been around for 25 consecutive 
years!  What an accomplishment for this club.  Of course, I can 
see why because of all the great wonderful members and fun that 
we have.  To commemorate this event we will produce a decal or 
car window sticker for your Miata.  Attached is a design I have 
come up with.  I hope you like it.  If not, feel free to submit another 
design for the logo or decal. design for the logo or decal. 

This design is actually not a new one.  When we came up with the current club logo in 1997 of the 
round circle with the red 'Miata' script, this design was the alternate one that was submitted at that 
time.  I actually put this on a couple hats and a leather jacket that I still have (and it still fits me too!). 
Some of the older members (not by age, but by time in the club) may remember this design such as 
Porters, Bowers, Kloers, Moons, Spence Wood, Annette Nielsen and Steve Tobiason to name a few.  
I was thinking of what to do, discussing it with Lynn, and thought it would be good to resurrect this 
idea.  Of course it has the first gen Nidea.  Of course it has the first gen NA Miata on it to go back to our roots.  The decal can go on the 
wing window or front windshield corner like the other anniversary decals we have done for each 5 
years of the club. This will also be a fitting tribute to the club.
 
I was speaking with Steve Beckstead about this and we talked about printing up some classic blue 
denim shirts and/or polos with the logo design on it somtime this spring or before summer.  It would 
be nice to wear these shirts at some of our regional Miata events to show other Miataites how long 
our club has been around.  We will also be planning a celebration or activity for the club to commem-
orate this event sometime this year, so will want to put it on the planning calendar.  Let's come up 
with some ideas for this.
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Elections & Planning Meeting
by Mike Bailey
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Candid Camera shots taken on our Surf-N-Safari Trip
by Mike Bailey
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